
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 18th January 2019 

This week we have been… 
 Thinking about trains as part of our new ‘Ready Steady Go’ topic. We have listened to 

stories about trains, pretended to ride on a train in our classrooms and made trains out 
of junk. 

 Learning about the concept ‘full’. 
 Thinking about the word ‘who’ and asking ‘who’ questions about our friends. 

 Listening carefully for the initial sounds in words and sorting objects accordingly. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 If your child feels confident and happy coming into Nursery at the beginning of their 
session then please feel free to say goodbye to your child at the door and encourage 
them to put their coat and drink away independently. If you wish to continue coming 
in to the classroom with your child or do not feel that your child is ready to be as 
independent yet you are still very welcome to come in with them. 

 There will be a Speech and Language drop in session on 25th January 2:30-3:00pm at 
the Scott Atkinson Child Development Centre, Woodrow Drive, Redditch, B98 7UH. 
This is an informal session and any parents with any concerns regarding their child’s 
speech and language development are invited to attend. 

 We kindly request that you send in a £5.00 donation for this term’s craft and cooking 
activities. We rely on this money to purchase cooking ingredients and/or craft items on 
a weekly basis and without your donations these activities would not be possible. 
Please send in your child’s cooking and craft money in a named envelope ASAP. Thank 
you!   

 Next week we will be junk modelling again and will be in need of tubes so any toilet 
roll tubes or kitchen roll tubes would be very gratefully received.   

 
 Happy 4th Birthday to Logan, Arlo, Lucas and Millie! 


